April 20, 1976

Mr. Seth Dorian

238 Spaulding Drive
Atlanta, Georgia 30328
Dear Mr. Dorian:

Miss Lucine Amara, the noted opera star, w111 be in Atlanta
sometime in May in the course of a tour,

She will be staying at the Sheraton Biltmore Hotel.

He thought it would be most appropriate for your community to
arrange an evening with her.

If you share this feeling, i1t would be best to write to her
directly and find what days she will be in the city and which of
those days she will be free for such a gathering.

If such an invitation is to be extended, it would be fitting
that it come directly and officially from yvou.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

Miss Lucine Amara

260 West End Avenue
New York, New York 10023
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